
   

 

 

Press release No 16/2024          1 October 2024 

 

 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE 

Wednesday 9 October 2024 at 12 a.m.   

PRESENTATION CONFERENCE  

Independent information project on medicines “COSÌsiFA” 

 

COSÌsiFA, the AIFA-Regions-Health Care Institutions network of independent information on 

medicines, will be presented on Wednesday 9 October at 12 a.m., at the AIFA headquarters in via 

del Tritone, 181 (Rome). The network, which involves professionals, the general population and 

schools, aims to rebalance the same information currently unbalanced in favour of marketing.  

AIFA’s President Robert Nisticò and AIFA’s Technical-Scientific Director Pierluigi Russo will attend 

the conference. 

 

For organisational reasons, journalists wishing to attend in person must register at the email 

address ufficiostampaaifa@aifa.gov.it by Monday 7 October. 
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